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Memo 
 
To:       Board of Education 
From:  Maria Gannon 
Date:   April 9, 2025 
Re:      FOIA Request #8 
 
VIA EMAIL ONLY 

ad.cuius.bonum@proton.me 

 
We are requesting the actual electronic data maintained by the Treasurer's office for the 

annual expenses paid to identified vendors, firms, and individuals for the fiscal years 2015 

and 2005 by the school district, including any predecessor districts that existed at the 

end of each respective fiscal year and have since consolidated or annexed into the current 

district. This includes all relevant financial data from districts that, at the time, were 

separate entities but now form part of the current district. This request specifically excludes 

salaries, wages, and benefits paid to staff members. We are interested in vendors, firms, and 

individuals who have received total payments of $500 or more for each fiscal year, 

regardless of whether this total comes from a single payment or multiple payments. 

 
Responsive records for FY15 were attached. There were no responsive records in possession 

for FY 2005. 

 
 


